

# **UPCOMING EVENTS**

#### WELCOME!

First Pres is all about celebrating the end of the COVID restrictions, while seeking to be wise about protecting one another and ensuring there is not a third wave of infection. In compliance with the latest COVID protocols, if you have received one of the authorized COVID vaccines, you are not required to wear a mask or practice 6 feet socially distancing in the sanctuary or on the campus.

For the comfort and safety of others, if you have not been vaccinated, please wear your mask in the Sanctuary as well as inside other campus buildings.

If you have a temperature or are not feeling well, please stay at home and worship with us online. Your consideration is greatly appreciated.

#### CALLED CONGREGATIONAL MEETING

TODAY following the 9:00 am service there will be a Called Congregational meeting to receive the nomination of the candidate to be our new Designated

Associate Pastor.

#### CHILDREN'S MINISTRY

We are so excited to have your child back in Sunday school! Our Seedlings (Nursery and Toddler) rooms are open! You can drop off your child before the church service starts. Preschool through 5th grade will be going to their Sunday school rooms right after Time for Young Disciples. Please make sure your child is wearing their mask if they are over 2 years of age. You may pick up your preschoolers in the Sprouts room (purple room) after church. K-2 will be in The Backyard Room (E-2) and 3-5 will be in The Treehouse (E-3). You can pre-register with the Church Center app.

#### BEACH CLEAN UP

July 10 from 11:00 am until 1:00 pm at Zuma Beach. Bring gloves and water. We are partnering with 'It Is Overdue' for an intergenerational way to serve the community. For more information contact Stephanie at communications@fpcqh.org.

### **JAZZ IN JULY**

July 10, July 17, and July 24 at 7:00 pm on our front lawn, bring your lawn chair and a friend. July 10- The Wayne Bergeron Sextet July 17- Pete Jacobs Big Band July 24- JAC'D directed by Chris Palmer

> Food Trucks start at 6:00 pm. July 10- Uncle Al's BBQ July 17- Burt to a Crisp BBQ July 24-The Tropic Truck

#### VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL

July 19 - 23 at 6:00 pm - 7:40 pm

\$25 base fee, plus a class fee if your class requires one. Your child will choose one class to participate in for the whole week. These are one-hour classes. Registration is open at fpcgh.org/childrens.

# STAY CONNECTED

## ADULT DISCIPLESHIP

## BRAIN AND BODY STRETCHING

Saturday morning in person Brain & Body is coming back!
Saturdays from 9:00 to 10:15 am. Meet in front of Lee Hall, practicing outside. We will do some longevity walking to prepare ourselves. Bring your mats. For more info contact

Donna at littlevoice2@verizon.net.

#### YOUTH MINISTRY

## WEDNESDAY YOUTH GROUP

Every other Wednesday Youth group will meet off campus for an activity (hikes, bowling, swimming) for the summer.

#### **BEACH DAYS**

Beach days at various locations are every other Monday. Contact Tara and Scott Landon at youthministry@fpcgh.org for more information.

There are small groups for adults to grow in faith and get connected. For more information, contact Sue O'Connor at taffie1@verizon.net or go to fpcgh.org/adult for other small groups.

# **SERVING**

#### SERVING WITH COMMUNITY CONCERNS

Become a part of Community Concerns by helping out with their monthly dinner meals at SFVRM (San Fernando Valley Rescue Mission) and LAFH (Los Angeles Family Housing). Offer to volunteer for one of the monthly meal events, 1st Wednesday at SFVRM and 3rd Wednesday at LAFH. Volunteers must be 16 years of age or older, will need to have proof of Covid Vaccination and sign volunteer releases to participate. Be a part of a wonderful opportunity to serve those who struggle with homelessness and be a beacon light for Christ. For more information, reach out to Elder Michele Morse at cardeno60@gmail.com.

# JAZZ IN JULY

Jazz in July is coming! Many hands are needed to pull it off. Could you volunteer to meet and greet, or set up or take down, OR donate scrip cards for our chance drawing? Let Chris know, chrissillerud@gmail.com Thanks ahead of time!

#### SCRIPTURE READING

Looking to participate in worship? Become a scripture reader! Let Krystal know you are interested at officeadmin@fpcgh.org.

#### PRESBYTERY VOLUNTEER

Help greet, serve, and guide our guests from Presbytery on our campus on Tuesday, June 22 from 4:00 pm until 9:00 pm. Contact Krystal at officeadmin@fpcgh.org to help.

# PRAYER CONCERNS

Sallie Matthews– recovering from surgery
Alley Treptow– recovering from fall
June Waugh– recovering from a dislocated hip

Joe Vasquez's memorial will be held on Monday, June 21 at 2:00 pm in the Sanctuary. Please RSVP to Krystal at officeadmin@fpcgh.org.









@fpcgh



First Presbyterian Church of Granada Hills

#### KEEP UPDATED WITH US!

Subscribe to our weekly enews by going to fpcgh.org/enews Stay connected with our Facebook Group at facebook.com/groups/fpcgh